
The Special Issue of the Journal of
Quaternary Science on the Quaternary
of the North Sea

The special issue stems from the Quaternary Research Associations Annual
Discussion Meeting that staff from BGS Edinburgh organised in 2015. BGS
scientists feature as authors on a significant number of the papers.
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